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Good Afternoon Mike,

The project or opportunity the Port of Centralia had been working on - which would have had
the need for the new crossing over Galvin Road fell through. 

The crossing is no longer needed.  

Thanks,

Larry Sorensen
GM | PSAP, CSCD and O&B

From: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 12:09 PM
To: Larry Sorensen
Cc: jstemkoski@cityofcentralia.com; Jason Sims; Robert Shaw
Subject: FW: Proposed Galvin Road Crossing - USDOT 923020L

Good afternoon,

What is the status of the proposed crossing at Galvin Road?

Thank you.

Mike Turcott
Transportation Planning Specialist
Rail Safety Section
360-664-1119
mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov
www.utc.wa.gov
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This email states the informal opinion of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and is not
intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change
or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the
commission.
 
 
 

From: Turcott, Mike (UTC) 
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 10:40 AM
To: 'larry.sorensen@gwrr.com' <larry.sorensen@gwrr.com>
Subject: Proposed Galvin Road Crossing - USDOT 923020L
 
Larry,
 
On January 9, 2015, the Puget Sound and Pacific Railroad filed a petition with the UTC for a new
crossing of Galvin Road in Centralia for a new spur serving the Centralia Logistics Center. The UTC
issued an order on February 15, 2015 approving construction of the new crossing.
 
What is the status of this project?
 
Thank you,
Mike.
 
Mike Turcott
Transportation Planning Specialist
Rail Safety Section
360-664-1119
mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov
www.utc.wa.gov
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commission.
 


